
 

Friday 13th January 2023 

 

 

Prayer of the week - Milly 

Dear God 

We thank you that though the tough 

times you are able to guide us. 

AMEN 

  

  

Headteacher Awards 

Mars: Freddie    Jupiter: Daisy     Saturn:   Maggie   Neptune:   Sienna 

What have we learnt this week: Class News 

Mars:  We have been looking at books about castles. Mummy also came to read with me. We read 

about Charlie and his smelly socks. - Mioni 

Jupiter:  This week we have been reading information texts and today we made our text map. We 

learnt about Arctic ground squirrels and how they have adapted to live in a cold habitat . 

Saturn:  In English we learnt about the Zoos.   I am mainly for Zoos not against because zoos are 

meant to help animals not get extinct like lions, Charlie 

Neptune:  This week we have done some good work in English and Maths, we also just go our new 

guided reading books.  We have all worked hard in the last week and we have has some fun too.  Sam 

  

School News 

Cavendish School Reading Stars 

Continuing with our reading focus and promotion this year we are launching the “Reading Stars” 

incentive.  Each pupil will receive recognition and a badge once they have achieved the required 

level, working through bronze, silver and ultimately gold.  We would like the children to read as 

many books from our recommended reading lists as possible. The reading lists can be found on 

our website:   https://www.cavendish.suffolk.sch.uk/website/english__literacy/501093 

To earn the stars the children will write a short review of the book they have read. 

  

Challenge, Creativity, Compassion: Create a pure heart in me – Psalm 51:10 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cavendish.suffolk.sch.uk/website/english__literacy/501093


  

 Playground Time 

Our midday supervisor team recently took part in a “lunchtime superhero” workshop.  The workshop was 
received really positively and the children have also been able to contribute on how they playground is set 
up and used during the lunch hour.  The outcome has enhanced the play experience and the valuable job 
the midday staff have is keeping the children engaged during this time.   There have been zones created 
for different areas of play, games of the week, a quiet area, a performance area and games suggestions 
printed.  
 

 
 

 
 

    
 
 

Congratulations 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Stone has completed and been awarded her Certificate as ELSA, Emotional 
Literacy Support Assistant.  This is a valuable provision for the children at Cavendish School.  Thank you and well 
done Mrs Stone. 

 
 
 



School Volunteers 
If you have some spare time and are interested in helping the school by reading with the children or 
accompanying children on trips,  we would be delighted to hear from you.  A full DBS is required which we 
can process.   Please contact Miss Wass or Miss Jackson admin@cavendish.suffolk.sch.uk   
 
Art Club project this week 
A big thank you from Miss Jackson to Mrs Ling and her volunteer Miss Ling that facilitate the art club on 
Tuesdays, the children have created some amazing self-portraits which Mrs Ling has showcased in the 
front office, Miss Jackson said “this is so beautiful, I have loved guessing who is who, thank you for making 
my office an even more special place to be every day, such a kind and thoughtful thing to create.”  
 

 
 
 
Special Lunch Menu for Chinese New Year - Tuesday 24th January 

 
    

 

Community Pantry @ St Marys Church 
Reverend Mark has advised that the Cavendish Community Pantry is now up and running from the church.  
The church doors are open from approx.10am to 4pm. Please take what you need and leave what you can.  
Should you need any further financial assistance please contact Reverend Mark. 
 
 
GUITAR / PIANO LESSONS - Up Beat Tuition 

Dear Families - we have space starting at half term for guitar or piano lessons at Cavendish Primary School. These are taught 

one2one on Thursday afternoon during the school day. The lessons are £18 per half hour lesson and payable termly (half term 

payments are accepted).  

If you would like to take a space on these lessons or for more information please contact 

info@up-beat-tuition.co.uk or message 07834628470  
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Neptune Class SATs Workshop - 19th January 2023 3.15pm 

Jupiter Class SATs Workshop - 24th January 2023 3.15pm 

Saturn Class Time table Workshop - 2nd February 3.15pm 

160 years of Cavendish School Church Service - 8th February 2023 2pm 

World Book Day - 2nd March 2023 

 

 

School Term and Holiday dates 2022/2023 

Spring Term 

Half term  Monday 13th to Friday 17th February 

Last day  Friday 31st March 

 

Summer Term 

PD Day  Monday 17th April 

Children Start Tuesday 18th April 

Bank Holiday Monday 8th May 

Half term  Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 

Last day  Thursday 20th July 

PD Day  Friday 21st July 

  

  

 

 

  


